# Brixham Allotment Newsletter

### Its February!

In this edition we have some news updates and great tips for your allotment this month.

## **BTC Lengthsmen**

Throughout the cold and wet month of January our lengthsmen have been busy at work. There has been a full shed/greenhouse audit of all of the sites, so please remember to let us know of your intention to erect or replace a shed/greenhouse.

Also, at Drew Street signs and chains have gone up to prevent the public from parking on site. We will be able to furnish the tenants with keys so they can start parking their cars when visiting the allotments. Plot number markers are being replaced and work will start on them soon!



#### **Notice Boards**

We now have 3 noticeboards in place at Drew Street, Penn Lane & Wall Park. The finishing touches are being applied and soon notices will be put up including the newsletters and any important information. Please check out the boards from time to time when visiting your plot.

#### Top Tips for February

- 1. You should now be preparing your plot & getting your greenhouse ready.
- 2. Get all your rubbish cleared off site -less clutter, more space to grow!
- 3. According to Monty Don, now is the time to get you chillies in your greenhouse and get your onion seeds in, if the ground isn't too wet and keep them covered.

### **Important Dates:**

25/02 Deadline for sending in your March tips

